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2nd February 2024 
 

Yr6 Residential Trip to Caythorpe, 6th to 8th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are really pleased to confirm the planned booking of our very successful residential trip for Year 6 children 
(current Y5) for 3 days / 2 nights at Caythorpe Court PGL, Grantham, Lincolnshire.  
 
The children will travel by coach accompanied by school staff on Wednesday morning and return to school 
by the end of the school day on the Friday. The children will sleep there for two nights and take part in a 
number of activities such as zip wire, challenge course, high ropes, rifle range etc.  This will be our eleventh 
visit to Caythorpe Court by Sacred Heart; all the previous children and staff highly praise the site, leaders 
and food!   
 
The cost of the visit will be £215.00 which includes transport, accommodation, meals and activity sessions.  
 
We would like to invite you to an information session on Monday 26th February at 3.20pm with Mrs 
Matsutani in the Year 6 classroom. 
 
Following the meeting, if you would like your child to take part please return the permission slip attached, 
with a non-refundable deposit of £40.00 by Friday 1st March 2024.   The total trip needs to be paid by 
Friday 30th August 2024. Five additional monthly payments can be paid which are set up on Wisepay as 
follows: 
 
£35.00 due 30th April 2024 
£35.00 due 31st May 2024 
£35.00 due 30th June 2024 
£35.00 due 31st July 2024 
£35.00 final balance due Friday 30th August 2024 
 
I know that the children will have a great time on this visit and it will prove to be one of the highlights of their 
time at Sacred Heart.  If you have any further questions about the trip but are unable to make the information 
session, please arrange to see me or Mrs Matsutani.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Mr. Claxton 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

Year 6 Residential Trip to Caythorpe Court (PGL) 
Wednesday 6th to Friday 8th November 2024 

 
 

 
I would like my child ………………………………………….. to go on the residential trip to Caythorpe Court 
(PGL). 
 
I have paid online a non-refundable deposit of £40.00 and will make five further payments of £35 as per 
the payment schedule on Wisepay. 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………..        Date……………………. 

 
Please return as soon as possible or by Friday 1st March 2024 
 
 


